
Public Notice

 

Notice is hereby given that the Macon County Board of Commissioners has scheduled a meeting with the cities on Thursday, January 21, 2016 at 5:00
p.m. in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room, Oglethorpe, Georgia to discuss SPLOST.

All interested parties, please take note.

 

For the Board of Commissioners

Roselyn H Starling

Deputy County Manager
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